
From: Sylvia Huxham
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: “Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015”
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 1:09:50 PM

Dear Sir/Ma'am 
I am writing to request that the government retain the current requirement for voters to provide
proff of identity before casting the vote,This process is widely accepted in the present society and I
do fell that it provides a more transparent and less costly way of maintaining the integrity of the
vote- and minimising voter fraus. 
Thank you for your consideration to this important detail for the preservation of fair  democratic
processes 
Sincerely, 

-- 

Sylvia Huxham 

 INNISFAIL Qld, 4860
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From: Fernygrove Electorate Office
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: FW:  retention of the requirement to show ID for voting
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 1:41:10 PM
Importance: Low

 
 
Laurence Brown | Electorate Officer
Office of Mark Furner MP | Member for Ferny Grove
 
From: Sylvia Joy Huxham [mailto ] 
Sent: Friday, 10 April 2015 1:22 PM
To: Fernygrove Electorate Office
Subject:  retention of the requirement to show ID for voting
Importance: Low
 

Dear Mr Mark Furner MP

Dear Sir/Ma'am,

I am writing to respectfully ask you to retain the requirement for Presentation of Voter ID
before a person casts his/her vote.

I believe that the general population was relieved to have this protection and for the sense
of protection from fraud it should be retained-

It is a system which requires little additional resource- and the benefits are high. In
today's society, this is an acceptable practice and for cases of integrity presents no real
difficulty - but easy recourse- should a dispute arise.

Thank you for your consideration

Sincerely, Sylvia Huxham

 

Yours Sincerely,
Sylvia Joy Huxham

Innisfail
Queensland 4860
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